
 
 

QUALIFIED TEAMS FOR THE WPQ IN ATLANTIC CITY 
 
Congratulations on Qualifying for the World Pool Qualifier to be held at the Harrah’s 
Hotel and Casino on June 21 to 23th 2024. We will need t-shirt sizes for your team and 
if it will be a ladies cut or mens cut. Please fill out the table below and submit this form 
by April 15, 2024. You can email this form, take a pic and text it to 215-470-2818 or 
philly@apaleagues.com. 
 
Please call me if you have any questions. 
 
 
 Small Medium Large XLarge 2XLarge 3XLarge 4XLarge 5XLarge 

Mens         

Ladies         

 
One Shirt per team member                       Team Name:_______________ 
  
                                                                    Team Number:_____________ 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jeff & Diane 
APA of Philadelphia 
215-470-2818 


